Please join the Bureau of Labor Education for the second program of our new Labor Spotlight Series! 

On Sunday, April 6, from 12:30 PM to 2 PM, we will gather at the Wilson Center in Orono and on Zoom to hear from Hampden Academy educators and education advocates Emily Albee and Adele Drake. The program, titled Education and Justice in Maine, will address the following themes, among others: 

· the role of public sector unionism in supporting working conditions that promote strong learning conditions for students;
· examples of diverse learning opportunities that incorporate community partnerships & collaborative place based learning;
· ways of fostering the 21st century learning skill of collective action and policy engagement among students and educators as problem solving tools. 

We will have a Q&A session with our speakers after their presentations. There will be coffee and refreshments. This event is FREE and OPEN to ALL.

Can’t join in person? Zoom is available. Request a link by sending a message including your name and email address to labored@maine.edu 

About our Speakers:

Emily Albee is a high school social studies educator working to help students discover their curiosity for learning and ways to meaningfully engage with the world. Emily works collaboratively with community partners to present diverse social studies content through an equity lens while helping students build an understanding of the impact of the past on the present. Albee is an active union member and serves as the Co-Chair for the Human, Civil Rights, and Social Justice Committee of the Maine Education Association. 


Adele Drake is a high school visual art educator and practicing artist based in rural Maine. With a strong focus on equity, place-based learning, and Indigenous studies, she designs curriculum that integrates environmental justice, Wabanaki cultural knowledge, and student-driven creative expression. Adele is a longtime public school advocate who believes in the power of collective action to improve both teaching and learning conditions. Her work with the Maine Department of Education and local community partners highlights how public education can foster civic engagement, environmental stewardship, and meaningful cross-cultural learning.



